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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Foundation Admissions – September 2024 

At Sandgate Primary, we are passionate about creating a strong and supportive community within which 
our children are happy and successful; as parents you play an important role in this.  Starting school is a 
pivotal moment in a child’s life so we wish to support you in making the decision about where your child 
should begin this exciting journey. 
 
In order to give you an insight into the school, we would like to invite you and your child into Sandgate 
Primary on one of the dates below.  These visits will provide you with the opportunity to get a feel for 
the school, and ask any questions which you might have: 
 

Monday 6th November 2023  between 9.15am – 10.15am  
  
Tuesday 7th November 2023  between 9.15am – 10.15am  
 
Wednesday 8th November 2023  between 1.30pm – 2.30pm  
 
Thursday 9th November 2023 between 1.30pm – 2.30pm  

 
Please use the google form link to secure your preferred date: 

 
https://forms.gle/xspNYmUMLEevfeyy5 

 
To apply for primary school places you will need to complete the online Common Application Form via 
the KCC website www.kent.gov.uk/ola between Friday 3rd November 2023 and Monday 15th 
January 2024.  You will be notified by Kent County Council where your child has been offered a primary 
school place on 16th April 2024.  Further details about the Admissions procedure can be viewed on our 
school website. 
 
Thank you for your interest in Sandgate Primary, I look forward to welcoming you when you visit. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Matthew Green 
Headteacher 
 

 


